
 

                                                          Chairperson; Sue Albins; Secretary Treasurer; Christine Clark;  

      Our next meeting is Thursday 25th April 2019. 7.30pm 

 

MARCH MEETING; we had Caroline Harvey demonstrating an Easter Theme. Caroline made an 

Easter Rabbit and some cup cakes and models. Our March competition was based on  ‘SPRING 

FLOWER ARRANGMENT’. Congratulations to the  winners;  1st) Anne Reynolds, 2nd) Barbara Knight 

3rd) was a new member. 

 APRIL MEETING; we will be holding our A.G.M. The committee hope that members can join us for 

this. This is your opportunity to find out how the club has been running and how much the committee 

have worked hard for the club over the last year. Lorraine Dunn is stepping down as secretary for the 

club but is staying on the committee. The committee members have agreed to stay for another year; 

MEMBERS TO BE RE ELECTED ARE 

SUE ALBINS; CHAIRPERSON 
TREASURER; CHRISTINE CLARK 
SECRETARY; TBA 

PROGRAMME; MICHALA CAREY, ANN CAREY 
REST OF COMMITTEE 
LORRAINE DUNN 
ANNE REYNOLDS  TBE 
BRENDA LAMBERT 
ANN SKEGGS  TBE 
 
 Anne Reynolds will be demonstrating after the A.G.M meeting so please come and support Anne who is 
giving up her time to demonstrate for us. 

Minutes for 2018 A.G.M will be sent with this newsletter. Please send your apologies if you are unable 
to attend the A.G.M to Lorraine. Thank you. 
 
SUBSCRIPTIONS; these are due in April. Joining fee is £20. Please put cash or cheques 
(made out to Colchester sugarcraft association) in a named envelope. Don’t forget your £2 
evening fee. Thank you. 
 
Michala and Ann have worked really hard on the programme and we have a brilliant new 
demonstrations coming up. 
 
Stella is selling her cake tins. She has round/square/petal/octagonal to name just a few. Stella 
will not be able to bring to the club so If you are interested in purchasing any please see Stella at 
the club. 
 
Sue mentioned about bringing your own mugs to the club. Please think about bringing one as it 
saves us from buying cups for the refreshments. Don’t worry if you forget we will have some 
available for you.  
 
 WORKSHOP; JUNE 22ND 2019; A workshop for ‘Gelatine Flowers’ has been organized with 
Estelle Mann. The cost is £35. More details to follow. The Scout Hut in Villa Road has been 
booked for the workshop. We have a few members and guests very interested in this so If you 
would like to attend then please book your seat at the meeting as places are going very quick. 
Thank you. 
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